
 Weekly Newsletter Brought To You By Heritage Elementary 

HUSKYGRAM 
JANUARY 17, 2020 

Words From Our Principal 

You can order this on myDSD now!  

$17 

Money is not collected in the office. 

Last day to order is March 27th. 
No orders will be added after this date and we do not 

order extras. 

Facebook Heritage Elementary-Davis 
 
Instagram @heritageeldavis 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 

Family Movie Night 

6:30 

14 15 

PTA MTG 11:30 

Community Council 

MTG 4:00 

16 

End of 2nd Term 

EARLY OUT 

17 

Professional Day 

NO SCHOOL 

18 

19 20 

Martin Luther King Jr 

Day 

NO SCHOOL  

21 

Chinese New Year Week 

22 23 

Chinese New Year 

Celebration for all 

families 6-8 

24   

Popcorn Friday         
after school  

 

Birthday Table 

Jan & July 

25 

26 27 

Report Cards Open 

Online 3:30 

28 29 30 31  

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 

Conferences 

EARLY OUT 

6 

Conferences 

EARLY OUT 

7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 

Book Club 

12:30-1:15 

15 

16 17 

NO SCHOOL 

18 

After School Championship  

Martial Arts 

19 20 

After School Championship 

Martial Arts 

21 22 

23 24 25 

After School Championship 

Martial Arts 

26 

Class/Spring 

 Pictures 

27 

After School Championship 

Martial Arts 

28 

Birthday Table 

29 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 

Hearing Screening 1st & 3rd 

3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

10 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

11 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

12 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

13    Book Club 
12:30-1:15 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

14 

15 16 

Choir Parent Assembly 6:30 

 

17 

 

 

18 
 

 

19 
 

 

20 

End of 3rd Term       

21 

22 23 

Professional Day 

NO SCHOOL 

24 25 

District Spelling Bee @ 

Clearfield High 

26 27 

Birthday Table 

28 

29 30 

SPRING BREAK 

31 

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

SPRING BREAK 

 

 

The Hope Squad will be selling popcorn after school Friday the 24th. The 

cost will be .50 cents a bag. This is a fundraiser to raise money for all the 

fun activities they are planning for the school.  

Each year the Davis Education Foundation holds a big fundraiser gala in April which raises money for schools in Davis School 

District. Each school is asked to provide a basket to be auctioned off that night.  Schools with the highest selling baskets can 

earn $500. During the past year and half that I have been here, using money from our Wasatch Savings fundraiser for tech   

devices, we have been able to get an additional $5,000 each year from the Foundation through grants. With this money we 

have been able to purchase devices which has brought us closer to our goal of one-to-one. Additionally, teachers have applied 

for and received Cash for Classroom grants of approximately $300-$500 each. As you can see, the Foundation has been very 

good to our school. 

The theme for this years’ basket is Family Fun. We are looking for one or two individuals who would like to take charge of this 

project with helping to gather donations and creating the basket for our school. 

To learn more about the foundation visit www.daviseducationfoundation.org 

 

Additionally, we are looking for donations of all types (cash, gift cards, vouchers, etc) that fit this theme. The possibilities are 

wide open and any amount will be greatly appreciated. Donations can dropped off in the office until the end of February. 

To volunteer to head up this project, please contact Mrs. Keller at rkeller@dsdmail.net 

You can schedule your appointment online between January 17th 

starting at 6:00pm until January 26th ending at 11:59pm. 

 

 

 

 

YOU 
CAN’T STOP 
WHAT YOU 
DON’T KNOW 
This parent/community training will explain current drug trends, including identifiers, 

logos, and clothes to demonstrate possible high-risk behaviors in youth. This presen-

tation explains the current drug & alcohol terms in simple language for each attendee 

to apply what they learn in their community, school, or home. 

This session will not only identify what some of those products are, it will show 

attendees behaviors associated with them and how that can impact a young person, 

family or community who might be associated with this environment. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/86564634151 

 
 

Jermaine Galloway was a Boise Po-

lice Officer for over 18 years. He is 

currently President/CEO of J. Chad 

Professional Training and has 

trained over 85,000 community 

members, educators, coalition 

members, EMS, medical personnel, 

judicial/judges, high school/college 

students and athletes, counselors, 

student resource officers, patrol 

officers, other law enforcement and 

government personnel nationwide. 

 

  

  

February 4, 

2020 

  

6:30-8:00 

  

Farmington  

High Auditorium 

  

548 West   

Glovers Lane, 

Farmington 

  

Every parent 

should attend! 

  

Contact                             

cblankman@dsdmail.net                   

for questions. 

Please email pictures for the yearbook to: 

ybpics1@gmail.com 

 

The pictures can be of class parties, field trips,  

or any school activity. 

You can order this on myDSD now!  $17 

Money is not collected in the office. 

Last day to order is March 27th. 

No orders will be added after this date and we do not order extras. 

Another great week of watching students displaying their talents has occurred! Last Friday, students representing their classrooms in grades four through six 
competed in the Heritage Spelling Bee. Our winners are: 4

th
 grader, Makenna Smith – 1

st
 place; 5

th
 grader, Brighton Chatterton – 2

nd
 place, and 5

th
 grader,  

Alice Steed – 3
rd

 place. This is the first time in at least six years that a fourth grade student has won the bee. Way to go, girls! All students who participated did 
a great job! Thank you, Camille Smithson and Jody Wilson for organizing and running this wonderful event! 
  
On Saturday, our Vex IQ Robotics teams competed in their first competition. Three of our teams placed 2

nd
, 3

rd
, and 4

th
 in the Teamwork Challenge. Two of our 

teams tied for 2
nd

 place in the Skills Challenge. They did so well especially considering this was their first time competing! Way to go all of you! Thank you 
Shari Robinson, Danny Liu and Sarah Capps for coaching our kids on the Vex teams! 
  
Good luck to our Ballroom Dance Teams as they compete on Saturday in Utah County! We have so many cool programs and opportunities for students to 
shine at Heritage! We couldn’t do any of it without the selfless volunteers and teachers who work hard helping our students grow and progress! 
  
Our Chinese Immersion students in every grade level have been working very hard to get ready for our annual Chinese New Year Celebration happening on 
Thursday, January 23

rd
. The teachers and Chinese interns are teaching them songs, dances, and narratives that they will perform that evening. There will also 

be a market where items can be purchased. We are excited for this event and hope to see you all there! 
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